
  

  

Mary Vinader  

Whatdotheyknow  

  

  

  

31 July 2019   

  

Dear Ms Vinader  

FOIA Request 588236  

Thank you for your email of 10 July 2019 where you asked the question set out in the 

annex to this letter.  We hold the information you have requested.    

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 

an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of 

the date of receipt of this letter and should be addressed to: Graham Colbert on 

graham.colbert@genomicsengland.co.uk.  Please remember to quote the reference 

number above in any future communications.  

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 

apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 

Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe 

House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.  

  

Yours sincerely,  

  

  
Nick Maltby  

General Counsel and Company Secretary   
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Annex  

  

In last three years, how many of your workforce have issued formal complaints about 
members of the ELT? Can I have a breakdown by years?  

  

We have only received one formal complaint over the last three years about an ELT member 
and it was received this year.  Broken down by years the complaints are as follows:  

  

Year  Formal complaints (number)  

2017  0  

2018  0  

2019  1  

  

  

  

  

  



2  


